Huntington Beach Police Chief Letter to bar following DUI arrest (Place of last Drink)
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[ CITY OF HUNTINGTON BEACH

romeioniaw 2000 MAIN STREET CALIFORNIA 92648
P.O.BOX 70 POLICE DEPARTMENT Tel: (714) 960-8811

Robert Handy
Chief of Police

July 7", 2014

Huntington Beach, CA 92648

Dear Business Owner:

The Huntington Beach Police Department arrested an intoxicated driver during the month of June
2014 who told officers they had been drinking at your establishment prior to their arrest. | am
sending you this letter in an effort to foster and protect the health, safety, welfare, and economic

well being of the community. This is the fourth time since January 2014 you have been notified
regarding a similar incident. Please see below for a breakdown of the information.

Collision Involved Date of Arrest Location of Arrest Bar Related
No F__ 27 29-Jun-147THST&PCH 4

The Cltyof Huhtihgtoﬁﬁvéé;cmh’ expec{s and encourages business owners who are Iicenséawby the
California Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control to act responsibly relative to their alcoholic
beverage license privileges. | am sure you would agree serving patrons who are intoxicated is a

serious matter. Please take the time to reinforce with your employees the important role they play
as responsible servers.

My hope is that by providing you with this information you will take the opportunity to educate and
train your staff in an effort to make the roads and highways in our City and neighboring communities

a safe place to commute. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Lieutenant
John Cottriel at (714) 536-5918.

Sincerely,

Robert Handy

Robert Handy
Chief of Police




